
COMPLAINT PBRC044 
 
3/19/2020 10:58:42 
[email address redacted] 
john Butler 
[email address redacted] 
Anonymous: No 
 
I have been a member supporter of WPFW for 40 years and I was not provided a ballot (for the change of 
the bylaws) in spite for requesting an e-ballot online. 
 
 
Election Inspectors Response: This is not a Fair Campaign Violation. Ballot requests are referred 
to the National Election Supervisor. 
 


